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Dates for your Diary 

 
 

 
Thursday 4th May 

Coronation Lunch 

 
Wednesday 24th – Friday 

26th May 

Year 6 Residential 

 
Tuesday 6th June 

Class Photographs 

 
Thursday 8th June 

KS1 Hunstanton Trip 

 
Thursday 8th June 

Country Dancing Festival 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 24th April 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Oscar Skylarks       Thea                      

Wrens   Elouise Swallows      Hettie                  

Puffins   Rihan Swifts            Daisy               

Cuckoos  Penelope Doves           Frankie                          

Nightingales Anastasia Owls             Maciej                

   Ravens         Abigail                       

Latest News! 

 
MyOn, our online library 

for the children in KS2, 

should be up and running 

this week. The children will 

shortly receive a login, 

which will give them 

access to over 8,000 texts.  

 

MyOn will assess the 

children regularly to 

ensure they are always 

reading a text at the right 

level. Children will be able 

to access their texts on 

any electronic device.  

 

Please look out for your 

children’s login details 

over the coming week.  

 

Year 5/6 
 

 

Year 5/6 parents, you will have 

noticed your child being taught 

by different teachers 

throughout the week. Year 5/6 

classes split at this time of year 

to allow the year 6 children to 

concentrate firmly on SATs. It is 

something that we regularly do 

at this time of year, as do most 

split form entry schools.  

 

Please speak with your child’s 

class teacher if you have any 

questions.  
 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 95.45% 

Wrens  98.26% 

Puffins   98.67% 

Cuckoos  96.33% 

Nightingales 92.67% 

Skylarks 93.00% 

Swallows 94.00% 

Swifts 97.67% 

Doves 98.06% 

Owls 97.67% 

Ravens 93.45% 
 

School 95.90% 
 

 

Office team: 

 
Thank you to all of our parents 

for being supportive and 

understanding of the demands 

on our office team over the 

past few weeks. We hope to 

welcome our office manager 

back to school soon, where 

things should return to normal.  


